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Please vote yes on this bill and restore trust in our voting systems which have 

become clouded in secrecy and restricting in citizen engagement beyond casting the 

ballot. Providing live feed access to all drop boxes and counting facilities while ballots 

are being counted will ensure that drop boxes aren't being stuffed with illegal ballots 

as a result of ballot harvesting, and that counting locations don't have election 

workers resorting to shenanigans like double counting ballots/batches, throwing out 

less preferred party votes, or scrupulously critiquing signatures of less preferred party 

ballots/votes. Providing live feed of ballot boxes and ballot counting rooms will ensure 

that there is no insidious and fraudulent activity taking place in the future like which 

did in past elections where nationally election workers were discovered to have 

double counted ballots, thrown out ballots and batches, and it was discovered that 

the same people were showing up to ballot drop boxes in the dark of night at multiple 

locations dropping off large quantities of ballots, when such ballot harvesting was 

illegal in those states. Shenanigans and fraudulent activity like this is what led to 

108% voter turnout in the 2020 election resulting from 13 million more votes being 

counted than there were registered voters. Votes in which that did not show up during 

the 2024 election and turnout was under 100%. It is statistically impossible to go over 

100% turnout without fraudulent activity taking place. Don't forget that the lawsuits 

that were thrown out after the 2020 election were not dropped by judges citing a lack 

of merits or credibility, but that by procedural rules they were not filed in the right time 

frame and had to be filed before the election. Those lawsuits were filed prematurely 

in 2024 as the judges had advised in 2020 and we had a much cleaner election and 

much different results because of it. Let's put these sensitive places under live feed 

and restore trust in our elections. Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

Chad Kernutt  

Albany, Oregon 

IN GOD WE TRUST 


